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Junior Surf 
Weekly Announcements

	 04 DECEMBER 2024

Harris Cup  
at the 

Pukehina 
Surf Club 
On February 8th 
(SATURDAY) our 

whole club has been 
invited to attend the 

annual Harris Cup 
Junior Surf Carnival in 

Pukehina.  

This fun and friendly 
introduction to a 

competitive Junior 
Surf environment is 

open to all ages and 
we attend as a club 

“family”. 

We have a blast every 
year and it really is the 

ideal place to 
introduce your kids to 
the “surf sport” side of 

Junior Surf as there 
are heaps of ribbons 
and Tu Meke prizes 

given out plus games, 
giant water slides and  
a splash on the super 

SUP! 

NAMES ON GEAR 
The lost and found is 
already over flowing- 
please label your kids 

gear and check out the 
lost and found for your 

water bottles! 

1
UNIFORMS? 

If you still need uniform 
bits please arrive early 

so you can check in 
with us. New gear is 
arriving this coming 

week.

2
CARNIVAL SEASON 
January is the start of 
the Junior Surf Sport 
Competitive Carnival 
season for those kids 
that are interested! 
More info to come. 

3

Here comes Santa Claus… 
We’ve got just two Sunday sessions left before we break for the 
holiday season. 

Our last Junior Surf Sunday session for 2024 is December 15th and we       
re-commence on January 12th. Your kids are welcome to use the gear in the 
Junior Surf locker over the holidays. Surf Life Saving Guards are patrolling 
on the weekends and during the holiday weeks so you will be able to access 
the club. Please just make sure gear is rinsed and stored away in a tidy 
manner. 
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